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         75 Cottingham Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2V 3B5 

       Phone: 204-338-7937 •  Fax: 204-663-8481 

Email: collicutt@7oaks.org 

     PRINCIPAL: Jamil Mian 

@Collicuttschool75 

Important Dates 2023 - 2024 

February 19th - Louis Riel Day - NO CLASSES May 20th - Victoria Day - NO CLASSES 

March 15th - Celebration of Learning  

      (Parent/Teacher Meetings - Term 2) - NO CLASSES 

June 7th - Division Wide PD - NO CLASSES 

March 22nd - Last Day before Spring Break June 28th - Last of School 

April 1st  - Classes Resume after Spring Break  

April 12th - School PD Day -  NO CLASSES Please visit our  school  website for more updates. 

Dear Families 

February is I Love To Read month and Black History month.  This year, we combined the two themes 

and purchased books for each classroom that feature a person of colour as the main character or 

books that were written by a person of colour.  This was a great month for classrooms to continue 

conversations about what racism is and what to do when we encounter it. 
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Room 5 has been exploring a variety of topics 
this term, including sustainability, structures 
and autobiographical writing. We recently   
created "sustainable self-portraits" only using   
recycled and second-hand materials. We're  
currently  researching structures around the 
world, including the Taj Mahal, the Great Wall 
of China and St. Basil's Cathedral, and will soon 
start to recreate strong and stable models of 
these structures. We've  also been working on 
autobiography  poems, where we explored our 
needs,  interests  and  personal  traits,  as  an  
introduction  to a  larger  autobiography     
project.  

 

 

 

 

Come join our Pre School Program at Collicutt 
School.  We made Wacky Cakes for Valentine's 

Day.  

Our Program is every Wednesday from          

2pm -3:30pm. 

Please email sonia.cordeiro@7oaks.org for more 

PRE SCHOOL PROGRAM 

Was your child born in 2019? 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 school year begins: 

Monday, February 26, 2024 

Register Online or make an appointment to register in-person at your catchment school.   

Birth or baptismal certificate/passport of the child and a proof of home address are required to register. 

     If you have any questions, please phone our school at  204-338-7937. Please tell your neighbours and friends! 
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The Grade 4-5 Fiddle Club students will be participating in a workshop with 

musicians from the Manitoba Chamber Orchestra on February 29. Thanks 

to Mrs. Mota for arranging this amazing opportunity!       

 

The Grade 4-5 Choir will be participating in SO SING, a divisional celebration of choir. Choirs from 
multiple schools will be heading to the Seven Oaks Performing Arts Centre to sing for each other. We 
are performing on Thursday, March 7 at 10:00 a.m. We will also get to listen to three other choirs. This 
event is open to the public, so if you would like to hear an encore performance of our concert songs, 
please join us if you can! 

 

The music room is buzzing with excitement as the students prepare for their concert - 
Collicutt @ the Movies! Featuring movement with scarves, singing, various instruments 
and even a few dinosaurs, it's a night you won't want to miss! Mark your calendars for 
Tuesday, March 5 at 6:00 p.m. at the Seven Oaks Performing Arts Centre. See poster on 
the following page. 

Join us and have fun! 

Family Fun Night  

February 22, 2024 

        5:15 p.m. -  6:45 p.m. 

 

Activities include:  Fire Pit & Sled Pull; Fitness in the Gym; Board Games in the Library; Free 
Play Café; Arts and Crafts 

Food and Refreshments will be served. 
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